
 

 
 

 

 

6450 Airport Way, Suite 1 

Fairbanks, Alaska 99709 

Main: 907.474.2500 

Fax: 907.474.2513 

 
November 28, 2017 
 
Re: PFAS Project 
 Fairbanks International Airport 
 Notice of Public Meeting 
 
Due to the recent discovery of Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) and presence in certain ground 
water areas and drinking water wells in residences and businesses on or near Fairbanks International Airport 
(FAI) above the U. S. Environmental Protection Agency’s health advisory levels, and public concerns, a 
meeting is scheduled to share information about the PFAS Project at FAI regarding those affected locations 
and individuals. 
 
The meeting location, date and time is shown below, and we request that all interested parties attend this 
informational meeting.  FAI will share what actions and steps have been taken and proposed future plans to 
address and remediate contaminates for those affected by the presence of PFAS in their drinking water wells.  
This meeting is intended to provide appropriate and correct information regarding PFAS, guidance for those 
affected, FAI’s plan moving forward and our partnership with Alaska Department of Environmental 
Conservation and Alaska Department of Health and Social Services during the process.  Shannon & Wilson, 
Inc., FAI’s environmental services contractor, is continuing to sample wells in designated areas.  Residents 
and business owners in those sampling areas, can set up an appointment by calling 479-0600. 
 
There will be a question and answer session immediately following the presentations to allow everyone an 
opportunity to discuss their concerns.  Please know that the health and safety of those potentially affected by 
these contaminates is critical and of the utmost importance to FAI.  It is our mission to ensure that the public is 
informed and all concerns are addressed.   
                         
Meeting Location:                 LaQuinta Inn & Suites 
                                            4920 Dale Road 
                                            Fairbanks, AK   99709 
 
Meeting Date & Time:          Monday, December 18, 2017 
                                            4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
 
Presenters:                          Angie Spear, Fairbanks International Airport 
                                                     Robert Burgess, Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation 
                                            Stacey Cooper, Alaska Department of Health and Social Services 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Angie Spear, Fairbanks International Airport, at  
474-2529, if you have questions or concerns prior to the scheduled meeting time.  
 
Regards, 

 
Angie Spear 
Division Operations Manager  


